
ASSOCIATED PROPERTY OWNERS

NEXT MEETING: SATURDAY, MARCH 27, 10:00 A.M. 
420 FRENCH COURT, MENLO PARK, CALIFORNIA 94025

Much aas happened since our last meeting! The survey that was 
prepared by the Associated Property Owners has been approved by a 
large majority of the United Homeowners at their meeting on March 
6th. The United Homeowners formed an outreacn committee to 
strategize and plan how to reach homeowners in the community with 
the survey.

The motivation and activity of the United Homeowners Association 
has triggered a strong opposition from some of the City Council 
members. Please see enclosed copies of newspaper articles. 
Furthermore, the opposition, including some City Council members, 
are in favor of gaining government grants to temporarily solve 
some of the problems of East Palo Alto. We, as Associated 
Property Owners, need to oppose a temporary bandage solution for 
East Palo Alto and ask for a permanent solution which means 
increasing the tax base.

We urgently need your attendance at our next meeting, Saturday, 
March 27, 1993 at 10:00 A.M. at 420 French Court, Menlo Park to 
make decisions on the following agenda.

AGENDA:
1. Organize a committee to correspond to our Congresswomen/men,

Supervisors, District Attorney, County Manager and others to 
explain the real problem in East Palo Alto.

2. Discuss the opposition to Excise Parcel Taxes.

3. Discussion on how to reduce property taxes.

4. Discuss possibility of stopping paying all property taxes;
consequences and results.

5. Organize a committee to investigate the background of the
East Palo Alto Law Project, the source of their funding, 
and write letters to their financial supporters describing 
the reality of the Law Project's suppression of the East 
Palo Alto community.



March 13, 1993
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list of active members. If you have questions why don't 
We do need to talk to one another.

Howard Van Jepmond 
Richard J Herndon 
.Judy L Me Clure 
Sally Nakai
Bill & Jan Chainey
Frank Burns
Jose M & Ana Prado
David Allen 
Chester Russel 
Bill Mellish 
Joe Balaty 
John Sullivan 
Donald Nystrom
Laurie & Sharon Lee 
Fred Kiani
William f,B Hurley 
Carl A Tagler 
John L K. Moran 
Tim Jones
James R Elwood
Richard E & K Olson 
Ludwig J & E Marent 
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Lucille and Bill Mellish 
Louis L. Fisher 
Vince Passanisi 
Ray Wilingham 
Bill Levin 
Steven Weed 
Robert Saunders 
Joe Horwath
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We are a support organization for the United Home Owners who 
have J'he real burden of incorporation and will be doing the most to 
end it.

Financial Condition Contributions - $1050 Expenditures $261 
Balance - $789 Please make your contribution we will need a war 
chest ready and waiting at the right moment. It's at least 
$10/unit — more for strength.

Please note the significant advances on the part of United Home 
Owners . They are to be seen in some of the clipping copies we have 
included. Also be aware that their membership is on the increase. 
A survey has been diligently worked upon and it will be circulated 
in a door to door campaign.

It's not just money that we need. We need to do letter writing, 
we need to research the sources of money that East Palo Alto Get in 
it's grant program. We need to prevent new grant programs from 
going forward. We need to get the support of the largest owners. 
(100 units and more)


